From: Barbara Romito —

Sent: 09 March 2021 08:32

To: Planning

Cc: Harrison, Adam (Councillor); Claire Bruce
Subject: Planning Application:2020/2226/P
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

[EXTERNAL EMATL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Pleasc take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify vour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Re: 36-38 Fitzroy Square
T OBJECT to the above re-application for the following reasons:-

There has been no attempt to follow up residents’ and neighbourhood views since the previous application
such that my previous objections remain

Viz:
Educational use of any sort is unsuitable for both the site and the building
As before, there is no supporting evidence of the potential impact claims

In addition, there would be increased loss of floor space for office use, whilst the “’use of office” suggestion
remains disingenuous

As the application has no nominated applicant, said application cannot be considered valid
Barbara Romito

18 Conway Street
London WIT 6BE



